
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 
www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 
 

5th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our geography work this half term about our local area, we have 

organised a visit to Featherstone Rovers rugby ground.  We will be shown 

around the ground and will find out information about it.  On the way back we 

will walk down the main street and make a map of local businesses. 

The walk will take place on Monday 10th May and we will leave school after 

register around 9.15am.  We will return to school in plenty of time for lunch. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs Inhester and Miss Nicklin 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………. 

 

To take part in the local area walk. 

 

Signed ………………………………….. 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


